
From: Nancy Bulkley [mailto:nancy@bulkleys.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 1:34 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Update on Citizens petition to stop Eversource Jet Plowing Across Little Bay 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe, 
 
Ii would like to update you on the signatures and comments on the Friends of Great Bay petition to stop 
Eversource from jet plowing under Little Bay as part of their Seacoast Reliability Project.  There are over 
800 signatures and 170 informed comments to date. Please take a few minutes to review these 
comments as they reflect the attitudes and opinions of so many of us concerned about the real potential 
for adverse ecological impact to Little Bay and into the greater Great Bay Estuary from this jet plowing 
procedure.  
Please find the petition here  https://www.ipetitions.com/petition/no-eversource-jet-plowing-across-
little-bay. 
 
We appreciate that the SEC will be at its most diligent in reviewing all material for this controversial and 
environmentally damaging project. We hope that the SEC sees the potential for damage here and asks 
Eversource to find another way. One that proves “least impact” as that is the standard we hold for any 
other residential or commercial projects that impact our environment and water bodies.  
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Nancy Bulkley and the Friends of Great Bay of Durham NH  and the greater Seacoast area 
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